
David John Rodgers - continued
Peace Presbyterian Church at Deception 

Bay and then took employment as a 
maintenance carpenter for a Retirement 
& Aged Care facility. In 2005 David was 
accepted by the Presbyterian Inland Mission 
as a Patrol Padre for The North Queensland 
Patrol, comprising an area of approximately 
450 000 square kilometres. After this David 
enrolled in The Brisbane Jazz college, 
following his love for music. 

David then moved back to Norfolk Island 
with his daughter Lisa in 2012, the place he 
always called home. He worked for Norfolk 
Island Immigration until 2016. 

David was a passionate supporter for 
Norfolk Island. He cared deeply for this island 
and its people, often sharing memories of the 
past. His life is a witness for us today. Being 
a true Christian man, he immersed himself in 
Scripture. And his strong faith touched each 
of our lives in a unique way. 

Gramps we’re going to remember you for 
exactly that and so much more. As a father, 
Gramps’ love, understanding, wisdom and 
pragmatism will live on in us. Let us see the 
blessings of knowing and loving you - a great 
noble man, and the best father a daughter and 
son could have. 

David lived by faith, he now lives by sight. 

Thank you
The family of the late David Rodgers, wish 

to extend our sincere thanks and appreciation 
for the condolences and support that we have 
received. Your many acts of kindness and 
sympathy continue to be a great comfort to us. 

We send our gratitude to the hospital staff 
both on the island and in Australia for the 
wonderful care during David’s time with you.

In particular we wish to thank family and 
friends who flew from Australia to attend 
David’s funeral. And to everybody who have 
participated and provided their time in the 
planning of the funeral:

Shane and the Gravediggers. The Lions 
Club and Vince. Jodie for preparing and Toni 
for printing the Order of Service. Olivia, 
Claudia, Mikiela and Mauatua for handing 
out. Sim and Milton for the music. Radio 
Norfolk. To those who made donations of 
flowers and the wreath makers. Decorating of 
the coffin and the mound. Pallbearers Simon, 
Matt, Dave, Jase, Dal & Mikos. The Police. 
Lenard for driving the hearse. Kevin, Kieran 
and Michelle for livestreaming the service.  

Thanks again to all of you for celebrating 
the life of our father, Gramps. We can’t 
express how much your generosity has meant 
to us. 

Lisa, Austin and family

   

What's On ...

102A Taylors Road Norfolk Island
Ph 22232 M51644 Norfolkisland@anglicare.org.au

THE TOY LIBRARY WILL BE OPEN
SATURDAY 2nd of November FROM

10am-12pm.. CALL IN TO THE
ANGICARE OFFICE TO SEE THE
BOOKS AND TOYS AVAILABLE. A

GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO SWAP OR
RETURN ANY TOYS YOU MAY HAVE

ON LOAN.

Letl Pliegruup - Intergenerational Playgroup

IN A' STIK Nature
Playgroup 

 Wednesday’s from 9:30-
11:30am. 

16th October @ Cemetery Bay
23rd October @ Music Valley

30th October @ 100 Acre
6th November @ Queen

Victoria Gardens

Don't forget to bring your
hat, water bottle, morning
tea and change of clothes. 

Letl Pliegruup will meet
on Friday’s from 9:30-
11:30am at the Parish
Centre. Pls bring your

hat, morning tea, water
bottle and change of

clothes. All are
welcome! 

Bumps and Bubs meets
every Thursday from
10 to 11:30am and will
meet at the Salty to
Enjoy a coffee and a

chat with Jessica.
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